
  

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
  

December 19, 2023  
  
CONTACT:   
Amanda Ehrmantraut  
Press Secretary  
567-203-8868  
aehrmantraut@ohiochamber.com 

  

Ohio Chamber of Commerce Elects New Members to 
Board of Directors 

  
COLUMBUS, OHIO – At its final 2023 meeting on November 15, the Ohio Chamber of Commerce 
Board of Directors elected six new members.  
  
As it prepares to end the year, the Board proudly welcomes its new additions. Their valuable, 
wide-ranging expertise will be utilized to further the Ohio Chamber’s mission of making Ohio 
the best state in which to live and work. 
  
New Board of Directors members:   

1.                  Rick Stockburger, BRITE Energy Innovators — President and CEO 

2.                  Colleen Smith, Invenergy — Director of Government Affairs  

3.                  Paul Blair, Philip Morris International — Regional Director of External Affairs 

4.                  Arturo Murakami, OPSB Consulting LLC — President and Chief Consultant 
Officer 

5.                  Beth W. Murphy, Grange Insurance Companies — SVP, Assistant Secretary and 
General Counsel  

6.                  Sara Corona, Crown Equipment Corporation — Vice President and Chief 
Compliance Officer 
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